
 

 

HO HO HO

LETTERS FROM SANTA
Would you like your child(ren), your spouse, another family member or a special friend to receive a 
personalized letter from Santa Claus this holiday season?  Imagine their surprise when they see a letter 
addressed to them from Santa Claus.  This year Miami Women’s Panhellenic has a direct link to the 
North Pole and can arrange for Santa to send a letter to your dear friends and family and of course 
your little ones!  Just fill out the application and send it together with $5.00 per letter to: 

Santa Letters 

Email form to mwpsanta@gmail.com
Pay via Venmo @iawheeler

Please email the request by December 8th to a  ssure Santa’s letter will be delivered before Christmas.  

Proceeds from the letter will be used to provide scholarship(s)  to dese  rving young women at the 

University of Miami, Florida International University and Barry University. We have provided $1500 

scholarships to deserving young women for years and plan to continue.

Thank you for your support.

LETTERS FROM SANTA REQUEST
Your Name Relationship to Recipient 

Your Address: 

Street City State Zip 

Recipient 
Name

First Middle Last Nickname 

Recipient 

Mailing 

Address 
Street City State Zip 

Age: Boy   Girl Favorite Color: Favorite Toy: 

Name of any brother(s) or sister(s) and ages: 

Big accomplishment for the year (A Good Thing): 

Something which needs working on (A naughty thing): 

Any other special things you would like Santa to include in his letter (i.e. Name of Elf on Shelf) 


	Your Name: 
	Relationship to Recpient: 
	Street 1: 
	City 1: 
	State 1: 
	Zip 1: 
	First Name: 
	Middle Name: 
	Text9: 
	Text10: 
	Street 2: 
	City 2: 
	State 2: 
	Text14: 
	Age: 
	Boy: 
	Girl: 
	Favorite Color: 
	Favorite Toy: 
	Names of Siblings: 
	A good thing: 
	A naughty thing: 
	Anything else: 


